Upcoming Dates:

« Pick up Cap and Gown orders - March 28th
o Individual Cap and Gown pictures = April 29th
« Group Cap and Gown Photos - May 16th
o (Whole Class Panoramic, HN Grad, NC Scholar,
Presidential Scholar, Senior SGA)

Details:

You need to have paid in full in order to pick up your Cap and Gown on
March 29th. Cash and check can be used, day of, to finalize payment. If
you need to pay by credit card, please do that in advance. Here's a link to
Jostens online store where you ordered. That first webpage also contains
contact information if you need support from Jostens.

If you have not yet ordered your cap and gown, you need to speak with
your guidance counselor immediately! Our Jostens rep will be on campus
again on March 5th.



